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23/06/2019  22:18:252019/2559/P OBJNOT Covent Garden 

Community 

Association 

(Elizabeth Bax, 

Chair of Planning 

Subcommittee)

Covent Garden Community Association (CGCA) objects to the proposal to finish the interior of the pedestrian 

arcade with render.

While we understand the applicant's argument that the brickwork is of poor quality that is hard to expose, we 

have seen many cases where poor brickwork has been repaired and in places re-faced to give a pleasing and 

characterful result.  Our preference is that this should be attempted.

The suggested plain render finish is the least characterful (and presumably the cheapest) alternative that 

could have been chosen.  It would be a real missed opportunity not to have something more interesting in this 

'destination' location if the brickwork proves impossible to reconstruct.

The arcade wall is a prime opportunity for some public art - for example a modern fresco.
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